
The art banners have been installed on the
construction fencing and they’re looking great.
They are the result of a collaboration between
the DNBA and the City of Nanaimo. A special
thank you to the local artists that contributed
their works for the enjoyment of everyone!

Thank you to Windley Construction as well, who
did an amazing job of installing temporary
asphalt and cleaning up at Chapel and Church
Streets in preparation for the Remembrance Day
ceremony. 
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The watermain south of Bastion Street was
connected to the network last week and the
services to each building were switched over to
the new main. Now that the old watermain has
been taken out of service south of Bastion
Street, excavation for the soil cells on the west
side of Commercial Street can begin. 

First, the back-filling will be completed on the
east side of Commercial Street and a temporary
sidewalk will be constructed to facilitate
continued, uninterrupted access for pedestrians.


